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What is the OraQuick Rapid HIV-1/HIV-2 Antibody Test 

How is it performed? 

 
Currently at the Canton City Health Department we perform an OraQuick Advance Rapid HIV-1/HIV-2 

Antibody Test – a screening test for HIV antibodies - for the virus that causes AIDS.  It is a test that 

detects antibodies to HIV-1/HIV-2 with a finger stick sample of blood.  As with all HIV screening tests, 

a reactive test result needs to be confirmed by an additional more specific test. 

 

To perform the test the fingertip is cleaned with alcohol and pricked with a lancet to get a small drop of 

blood.  The blood is collected with a specimen loop and transferred to a vial where it is mixed with a 

developing solution.  Results of the test can be read in as little as 20 minutes.  The whole process can 

take anywhere between 20 and 40 minutes. 

 

Your patience is appreciated.  Each patient is given as much time as needed with their clinician to 

review forms and discuss risk factors, as well as to answer any questions or address concerns. 
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